
 

69th TRIENNIAL CONCLAVE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The 69th Triennial Conclave of the  
Grand Encampment of Knights Templar is coming soon.  

The Triennial Conclave Committee is working hard  
to make this a memorable and enjoyable event. 

The 69th Triennial Conclave will begin with the drill competition on 
Saturday, August 17, 2024, followed by a “Pass in Review.” The Sunday, 
August 18th Divine service begins at 8:00 AM. The Grand Master’s 
reception is that evening. The business sessions will begin on Monday 
morning, August 19th with the public reception of distinguished guests and 
the grand commanders. The business session will continue on Tuesday, 
August 20th, with the Grand Master’s banquet on Tuesday evening. 
Installation will occur on Wednesday morning, followed by the 
adjournment of the session. 

The Little America Hotel in Salt Lake City is the headquarters for the 
Triennial Conclave.  This four-star property offers 850 luxurious 
guestrooms, complimentary in-room Wi-Fi access, down pillows, and 
other luxury amenities.  The 10-acre grounds are beautifully landscaped 
with fountains, flower gardens, and over 300 trees. The experienced, 
friendly staff is dedicated to their tradition of hospitality and excellence.  
Conveniently located in the heart of downtown Salt Lake City and just 10 
minutes from the Salt Lake International Airport.  Nestled between the 
Wasatch and Oquirrh Mountain Ranges in the magnificent Salt Lake 
Valley, the Little America is within walking distance from shopping, 
restaurants, cultural and sporting events.  Other nearby attractions include 
historic Temple Square, the world-famous Great Salt Lake and national 
parks, forests, and monuments. 



If you are planning to fly to Salt Lake City, you can ride the light rail 
system TRAX Green Line from the airport to the 600 South station.  The 
TRAX station is located on the ground level outside of the airport 
terminal on the east side (exit door 1A and go east).  The cost is $2.50 
one way.    

If your state is wishing to host a “State Dinner” at the hotel on Monday 
evening, please contact the hotel directly to make your reservations. 
(Contact information below) 

69th Triennial Conclave Registration 

Everything you need to register for the 69th Triennial Conclave is on our 
website at:  www.getktusa.com.  In addition, you will find information 
about the drill competition, buying space in the official souvenir program 
book, vendor display reservations, candidate information, local attractions 
and much more.  The cutoff for registration is June 1, 2024 or a late fee 
will be imposed. 

Hotel Reservations 

Hotel reservations may be made online from our website at: 
www.getktusa.com.  Rooms rates from $189 per night. 

Hotel reservations can also be made directly with the Little America Hotel 
by phone at 801-596-5700.  The address is 500 South Main Street, Salt 
Lake City, UT 84101. Please mention the group GRAND 
ENCAMPMENT KNIGHTS TEMPLAR to receive the group rate. The 
cutoff date is July 15, 2024. 

 

http://www.getktusa.com/
http://www.knightstemplar.org/
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